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November 9, 2016

Filing Center

Public Utility Commission of Oregon
201 High St SE, Suite 100

Salem, Oregon 97301

Re: Frontier Communications Northwest - Performance Report in Docket UM 1677, Order
No. 14-290

Dear Commissioners and Staff,

In the above referenced docket and order, the Commission approved a Price Plan (the “Plan”) for
Frontier Communications Northwest, Inc. (“Frontier” or the “Company”) effective August 18, 2014.
One of the provisions of the Price Plan requires Frontier to file a report comparing the Company’s
performance to the Plan’s objectives by the 90" day of the third year of operation under the plan.
Under this condition, Frontier’s report would be due to the Commission on or about November 18,
2016.

Frontier has learned it needs additional time necessary to collect, organize and analyze the data
requested by the Commission, and to provide more robust and responsive answers to the Commission’s
questions about how the specific objectives of the Plan are being met. As a result, we now plan to
submit the report no later than January 18, 2017.

Although the Plan has only been in effect for two years, Frontier recently renewed its commitment to
the success of the Plan by notifying the Commission in August that it was electing to extend its Price
Plan for a fourth year. The Company has completed all of the network infrastructure improvements
that it committed to in the Plan, and strongly believes that its customers are enjoying all of other the
benefits of the plan as well. The additional time required to prepare the report will allow Frontier to
provide all of the most current and relevant information necessary for the Commission to affirm that
the Plan is meeting its goals and is still in the public interest, as it concluded in the Order.

We have discussed the filing date change with Bryan Conway, Administrator, Telecommunications
and Water Division, for Commission Staff and he is not opposed.

Please direct any questions or concerns to Kirk Lee at 425-261-5855 or kirk.lee @ftr.com.

Sincerely,

A

R. Kirk Lee

Manager - Govt. & External Affairs
Frontier Communications

1800 41st St., Suite N-100

Everett, WA 98203

425-261-5855 (0), 425-314-2755 (¢)
kirk.lee@ftr.com




